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      PTFA 

      BUNNY FUN & DISCO – Y1 & Y2 CHILDREN 

Tuesday 27th March from 3:30 p.m – 4:30 p.m. 

Due to a number of staff and parents coming forward to kindly volunteer at the Bunny Fun & Disco we 

are now able to increase the number of children who can attend.  We can run the event across both 

key stage halls as we have sufficient number of people to supervise. 

If you would like your child to attend the event please complete the slip below and return to school 

via your child’s class teacher.  We will strive to accommodate as many children as we can.   

Please apply by MORNING REGISTRATION on Thursday 22nd March as crafts and 

refreshments will have to be ordered. Strictly no orders will be taken after this time. 

Thank you again to all the volunteers.  We are currently struggling to maintain the PTFA due to a lack 

of members.  In order for these events to continue we desperately need volunteers.  Please contact 

the Chair of the PTFA, Mrs C Gerard if you are able to help.   

In future we will send out a letter asking for volunteers before we confirm an event will take place. 

Children can not stay on the premises after school unless we have the completed signed 

slip below. 

Children must be collected promptly at 4:30 p.m. from the rear playground by an adult 

 

----------------------------------------------------tear off----------------------------------------------- 

Y1 AND Y2   EASTER BUNNY FUN AND DISCO – incomplete forms will be returned 

Please ensure you put your child’s class on as the PTFA will not know where to send the ticket 

Child’s Name …………………………………………………Class….…. 

I enclose £2.50 for the BUNNY FUN……………….. AND  

will collect my child from the rear playground at 4:30 p.m. prompt……….. 

Emergency contact number……………………………………. 

Medical/Dietary needs……………………………………………………….. 

Please send in an envelope clearly marked for the attention of PTFA 

Signed ………………………………………………………. 

Please mark for the attention of the PTFA on the front of the envelope 


